
Notice to Patients and Families

What
thismeans
for YOU

We are MOVING
As of April 1, 2021 the Heads Up! Early Psychosis Intervention 
Program will move from Belleville General Hospital to 250 
Sidney Street (former Nortel building) in Belleville, Ontario.  

The Heads Up! Program continues to grow and we need a 
bigger footprint to help ensure we can provide patients and 
families the safest, most comfortable services possible.

We are excited about moving into the community at last and 
into a location that houses a growing hub of mental wellness 
services. 

Our new, expanded space also means we can:

See the reverse side for more location and contact information. 
If you have questions about the upcoming move, your care 
team would be happy to help!

offer therapy groups/sessions outside of normal 
business hours
provide patients and families with free parking

offer an accessible location.



Contact us:
Telephone:  	 613-967-6343
Fax:  		  613-967-6307
Email:   		  Headsup@KingstonHSC.ca 

Our new location:  250 Sidney Street
(closest intersection:  Bridge & Sidney Streets)


